
John Murphy 
 

I am concerned for WA State Wildlife and its Citizens and what the government and state agencies
are doing to protect it all. Our State has always been environmentally conscious and I want to see
that continue for future generations. The generations before us have done enough damage. Its time
to repair and protect.


